
Closure of PSA Head Office and Pretoria  Provincial Office  

- 22 May 2025 
 

Kindly take note that owing to the interruption of water supply in the Pretoria CBD and surrounding areas, 

the PSA Head Office and Pretoria Provincial Office will be closed today, 22 May 2025, and will re-open 

tomorrow (23 May 2025). 

 

Members who need urgent assistance on the day may contact the following staff: 

 

Stefan Viljoen: 082 808 2738, Sedrick Maasdorp: 082 889 5362, Jannie Oosthuizen: 082 9036807, 

Andries du Plessis: 082 885 7455, Nometsi Malinga: 082 885 0862, and Claude Naiker: 082 880 8950. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GAUTENG - PRETORIA AND SURROUNDING AREAS 

22-05-2025 

 


